April 3, 1981

Mr. Paul Chakoian
59 Alexander Street
Morth Providence, Rhode Island 02904

Dear Mr. Chakoian:

Thank you for your generous donation of
$20.00 (twenty dollars) which you kindly gave to
St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral.

It is only through such generosity that we
have been able to sustain the spiritual mission
of our Church in America.

- May the Lord bless you and vour loved ones
in the coming year. :

Yours sincerely,

Hrant Gadarigian
Cathedral Administrator

Enclosure: Receipt number 38354



